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Mr. John H. Antonnen
Assistant Manager for Commercial

Nuclear Waste
U.S. Department of Energy
Richland Operations Office
P.O. Box 550
Richland, WA 99352

Dear Mr. Antonnen:

Enclosed for your information are the following documents:

o Six Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) contractor reviews of
technical reports issued by the Basalt Waste Isolation Project (BWIP)
contractors;

O Five NRC staff members' trip reports following Appendix 7 visits.

If you have any questions concerning these documents please contact Paul
Hildenbrand (FTS-427-4672).

Sincerely,

John J. Linehan, Acting Chief
Operations Branch
Division of High-Level Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards
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